
 

 

 

On Monday 12th February, our Reception children went for a walk 
into Ravenstone Village. We completed a traffic survey and went to 
see how the traffic lights worked at the crossroads. We saw many 

cars and vans, one motorcycle but unfortunately no buses or 
lorries. We had a wonderful time – what a great end to our 

transport topic. 



 

 

 

 


